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Sent: 6/05/2024 3:34:22 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Development MOD 2024/0083

06/05/2024

To Mr Gareth David,

I have only just been notified of this development (MOD 2024/0083) that will demolish the
steps we use regularly in the current plans. This being a public pathway part of our lives for
everyone living in the area, especially Tango Ave of which I have lived for more than 30 years
at number 58. I use the steps at least once week to access Stony Range Botanical Gardens
as well as Officeworks as part of my business. Also the steps are for exercise as part of my
walking exercises to keep me fit.

I totally oppose the demolition of our pathway as is indicated by the development number
above.

Kenneth Davis 
58 Tango Avenue Dee Why 2099






